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Atchison Co selected for new KS program 
(KAIR)--The Kansas Department of Transportation launched a new pilot
program, and Atchison County is selected to take part.

According to a release from the Atchison County Road and Bridge Department,
the county is chosen to play a role in KDOT’s new Kansas County Infrastructure
Planning web tool, which is currently under development.

The release explains that the tool will allow Atchison County Road and Bridge
crews to track a variety of information on roads and bridges, while creating
trends for spending County tax dollars on maintenance, construction, and related
efforts.

The release expresses gratitude for being selected, noting that County road and
bridge crews “are continuously working hard to improve all county roads.”
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